
From: John malcolm <email address removed>  
Sent: November 13, 2018 12:36 PM 
To: Frontier Mine Review / Examen Mine Frontier (CEAA/ACEE) <ceaa.frontierminereview-
examenminefrontier.acee@canada.ca> 
Subject: Re: Correspondence from the Joint Review Panel - Final Arguments 

 

 

On Wed, Nov 7, 2018 at 12:22 PM Frontier Mine Review / Examen Mine Frontier 

(CEAA/ACEE) <ceaa.frontierminereview-examenminefrontier.acee@canada.ca> wrote: 

Hello, 

  

Please see the attached correspondence from the Joint Review Panel regarding the scheduling of 

final arguments.  

  

 Good Morning  

the Original Fort McMurray First Nation 

and the Clearwater River Band 175 will 

Be attending the TECK Frontier Open Pit Mine Hearing , Final Argument on 

December 11&12th 2018 in Calgary  ,Ab. 

 Interim Chief John Malcolm will be providing the Final Argument , Orally. 

It will take 2 1/2 hrs. If presenting first, 

Maybe less if presenting last. 

  Since Final Argument is in Calgary ,Ab. Chief Maryann Powder , Councillor Flora Powder  for 

the Clearwater River Band 175 and Interim Chief John Malcolm , Councillor Pete Malcolm , 

Ray Richards of the Original Fort McMurray First Nation are Requesting Funding to attend. 

 It was mentioned we are Impecunious  

and would require extra funding to be able to attend. To date we have not been able to confirm 

with CEAA or 

Mr David Haddon about our concern. 

   Interim Chief John Malcolm 
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